
Gil & Denise Thomas gthomas@abwe.org (727) 277-6891 

June 2024 
 
Dear Faithful Prayer Supporters, 

  

Thank you so much for praying! All the projects we mentioned in our last letter are closer to being completed—

one (God’s Story/Your Story) is very close! Also, Denise has finished inputting 540 pages of material into the 

graphic design program for Elementary age kids, Adventures in the Roots of Faith OT.  It is now ready for its 

final review before placing this free curriculum on the Good Soil site. Now to press on to the New Testament 

Curriculum and Take-Home pages. Please pray for clarity, perseverance, and funding as we work to see them 

completed over the summer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Evangelism Tool for GenZ                          Curriculum for Elementary                               Translation to Arabic 
 
 
Thanks to the Lord, on June 18th we will celebrate 41 years of marriage (can it be!?!), 40 years with ABWE, and will begin 
a month-long trip to teach and visit some supporting churches. Please pray for safety on this trip and for fruit as we . . .  
 
Do prep work at the ABWE office for The Roots of Faith and other things    June 20-21  

Visit, report, and preach at Bethel Baptist Church in Erie, PA     June 22-23 

Lead the team in teaching The Roots of Faith New Testament in Harrisburg, PA   June 24-28 

Visit, report, and preach at Kent City Baptist Church in Kent City, MI    June 29-30 

Spend time with Denise’s family in Kent City, MI       July 1-5 

Visit, report, and preach at Tabernacle Baptist Church, Hazel Park, MI    July 6-7 

Travel to and lead Good Soil Leadership Strategic Planning Meeting in OH   July 8-12 

Visit, report and preach at Grace Baptist Church, Lewisberry, PA    July 14 

Travel to & participate in teaching Essential Mission Components at ABWE in PA  July 15-19 

Travel home to Fountain Inn, SC to continue teaching Sunday School in our church there. July 20-21 

Multiplying Leaders 
Gil and Denise Thomas 



Gil & Denise Thomas gthomas@abwe.org (727) 277-6891 

 During the week of May 

14-17 we were in 

Harrisburg for the Spring 

week of Good Soil training. 

Our group wasn't large but 

wow, they were engaged 

and excited about learning 

more evangelism and 

discipleship skills! There 

were several missionaries 

from Japan, SE Asia and the Caribbean. There was a group of four 

from a church that had already been using some of the material, but 

were excited to be learning how to more effectively use what they 

had and to see and learn how to use new resources. One man was in a 

church restoration work.  We met with him about four years ago in 

Tennessee.  One lady flew in from California.  She found The Story 

of Hope online and awhile back was able to lead her daughter's 

boyfriend to the Lord.  Now she will continue to reach out to her 

daughter. This kind of class really keeps us encouraged. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Serving together to Proclaim the Good News of Christ, 

Gil and Denise 

Prayer Requests: 

• Continued opportunities to get to know our neighbors. 

• The Vietnamese family next door and our Story of Hope Bible 

study. We are now on the resurrection. 

• Safety in travels this summer. 

• Completion of the three resources mentioned. 

• A blessed time reporting to our supporting churches. 

 


